GRAHAM

December 2, 1988

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Division

P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

To Whom It May Concern:

By copy of this letter, please be informed that effective
September 9, 1988, Graham Resources Nichols Well 1C 21 228
27E, completed in the Carlsbad Morrow, South Zone was dis-
connected. The well is now completed in the Carlsbad Wolf-
camp, East Zone.

If you have any questions, please call me at 214-991-3344.
Sincerely,

Sheryl J. Carruth
Regulatory Accountant
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